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BAR/ELA/LAG/New Year 11 Information Evening 
 
8 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
New Year 11 Information Evening 
 
As you know, your child is entering into Year 11; arguably the most important year of their education so far.  The 
year ahead for our new Year 11 students will be an exciting time with lots of different opportunities and 
activities on offer, but it will undoubtedly also present some challenges. 
 
To ensure your child is able to face these challenges in a positive and purposeful way we would like to share 
with you our plans to help them organise their learning, and prepare for any pressure points. In order to do this 
we would like to invite you to attend our face-to-face Year 11 Information Evening on Thursday 16 September 
2021.  The meeting will be held in Cryalls Hall at 6.00pm.   

The following information and resources will be available to you during the evening: 

● an introduction to the members of staff who will be supporting your child throughout Year 11 
● key information shared and an opportunity to ask questions to our English, mathematics and science heads 

of department 
● a booklet containing key contact information and revision guide guidance 
● an opportunity to purchase revision materials and guides 
● support on how to access the My Child at School app in order to access school information 

 
Whilst our Year 11 pupils are welcomed to join us, the meeting will be aimed at parents/carers and there is no 
requirement for students to be present.    
 
Past experience has shown us that pupils do best when we are able to build strong partnerships between home 
and school, in which we all work together to support your child.  With that in mind, we hope you will be able to 
attend on Thursday evening and we look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Arculus-Pennells 
Deputy Headteacher - Year 11 Outcomes Lead 
 
 

Please complete the Google Form here to confirm your attendance. 

https://forms.gle/N8hKkFNaUmDcoTtE9

